## **IVCMAC committee meeting 25th October 2022**

We had a meeting this evening to confirm plans for advising members about the new indoor flying arrangements wef Jan 2023.

Attending by Zoom - Alan Paul, John Clarke and Paul Burling

Attending via telephone – John Wynn and Stuart Marsden

The main point of the meeting was to discuss the few people who were not in favour of the new plans – specifically those who thought that a 2 hour FF session was not long enough and would rather have a 3 hour session every other week. It was important to note that the vast majority were in favour of the proposed change. Also that there were very few clubs offering so much indoor flying for such a low cost.

In the end we decided that we could not cater for every differing viewpoint and that we had a mandate for change. The main plus point was that we would be out of the gym and into the sports hall which is so much better for flying. We could fine tune the actual flying arrangements after seeing how they worked out in practice. There are a myriad of hybrid options that could be discussed after the trial.

The note outlining the new arrangements will be sent to all members on Wednesday 26<sup>th</sup> Oct – in it we outline the new plans and emphasise that it is a trial and we will review it as we go along.

The membership sec will draft up a new membership form to cater for the new class of indoor flyer season ticket.

Alan Paul Club Sec